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25 September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 7 Information Evening 

I hope our son/daughter has settled into life at Hedingham School. 

 

As part of our introductory programme, we would like to invite you to an Information 

Evening on Thursday 28 September at 5.00 pm. Mr Harvison, Headteacher, and Miss Dunne 

will meet you all in the main hall at the start of the evening.  Following this there will be a 
presentation by Form Tutors in selected classrooms.  Furthermore, our school prefects will 

be available to talk to and ask any questions about their school experiences.  Members of 

the senior team will also be present on the evening.  Your child can also attend if you wish. 

 

On arrival, Prefects will be in the school reception to meet you and guide you to the 

relevant place. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr J Pearson 

Assistant Headteacher 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 


